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 Dear Families,
We hope you had a wonderful Fall Break and you’ve been able to attend one of our school

events so far! Big shoutout to everyone for a great APEX event this year! We hope
everyone had a great time helping us raise money for our students. We can’t wait to see

you all at Turkey Bingo in November! - Jamie Gansler, PTO President

 • October 10: Make Up Picture Day
• October 13 Staff Luncheon

• October 16: Port of Subs Fundraiser
• October 17: PTO meeting @ 5:30
• October 20-26: Parent Teacher

Conferences - Don’t forget to sign up
to meet with your students teacher!

-November 16: Blood Drive
-November 20: TURKEY BINGO

 

• October 20th-26th: Parent Teacher 

Conference Weeks: EARLY RELEASE @ 1:20
 

• October 27: Nevada Day NO SCHOOL

• November 10: Veterans Day NO SCHOOL

• November 22-24th: Thanksgiving Break 

Parent Teacher Conferences are Friday
October 20th through Thursday October

26th - We strive to have 100% participation
so please  reach out to your students
teacher  to sign up or if you have any

questions!
Thank you to THE ALLISON FAMILY and
HUNT & SON’S for Sponsoring the Staff

Appreciation Luncheon!

 Join our social media & stay updated on news,
events, and school activities:

  ⋆ Facebook: Brown Elementary School PTO Reno
NV

 ⋆ Instagram: brownelementarypto

https://www.instagram.com/brownelementarypto/#
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Thank you to everyone who has helped out in classrooms, on field trips, and at our events
so far! We appreciate each and every one of you!

Our next event is Turkey BINGO and we are in need of volunteers for the following roles:
Check-in table (handing out BINGO cards), Event set-up and/ or Clean-Up, and Food

/beverage table. Please email BrownESvolunteer@gmail.com if you’re interested

Our final numbers for APEX are still being
calculated, but we’ve raised $1,155 from

the first round of Spirit Wear orders!
We will also be opening up orders for
winter Spirit Wear soon- follow us on

social media to get the  first word!

Accidents happen, and our School Clinic
(school nurse) is in need of extra clothes for
our students. All sizes and types of clothes
(shorts, pants, leggings, shirts, underwear,

socks, etc) are welcome. Specifically, youth
small and youth medium. 

 We are looking for a local business or
individual to sponsor Turkey Bingo this
year! We would LOVE to offer this event
to Brown Elementary Families for FREE

or a reduced price & we can do that with
a sponsor! Email me @

tiffani.allison@washoeschools.net

The Brown Elementary Newsletter is
proudly sponsored by insurance agent,

Bridget Evans, of Country Financial!

775-823-3955   
775-772-1821
COUNTRYFINANCIAL.COM/BRIDGET.EVANS


